
Sprite class 2022-23 
Sprite class have had an incredible year – from SATs prep, residential, Legoland, 

Sports Day, Production, trips, performances, competitions and more – it’s fair to say 
that Year 6 has been fun! I cannot quite believe it is time for the children to leave 
primary school and enjoy their Summer holidays before beginning their journey as 

secondary school pupils. Below is a collection of some of our highlights from the year: 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

   

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We spent some time exploring 
exciting new recipes inspired by 
countries from around the world, 

during Black History Month.  
 

Our Christmas 
performance! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We selected our S2S 
Leaders and mentors 

following exciting 
campaigns! 

For our Hunger Games 
topic we took part in a 
debate about whether 
the Games were moral 

or not.  



 

 

 

 

 

 
   

 
 
 
 
 
      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

          

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

  
 
 
 
 
 

For growing up we researched all about the 
heart and cardiovascular system. We made 
notes, created a detailed diagram and then 

made a 3-D model; including all the 
relevant parts.  



 
 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 
       

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We learnt all about the respiratory 
system and created lungs using 

plastic bottles to explain how air is 
transported around the body.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

       
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We’ve had a fantastic time in Year 6! 
We hope that you have an amazing summer break and wish you all the 

best for Year 7! 


